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Date:  July 6, 2022  
 
To:   Pastors and Youth Pastors   
 
Subject:  Bible Quiz – Second Reminder 
 
We sent greetings to each of you and pray that you are in good health. This letter is being 
sent as a second reminder regarding the 2022 Bible Quiz. We are one week away from the 
deadline for the essay and question and answer prompts.  
 
All youth who are working on these portions of the Bible Quiz are asked to submit their 
completed prompts no later than Wednesday July 13th, 2022. This is a strict deadline 
as no entries will be accepted after this date. This information must be submitted in PDF 
format to Deaconess Telashay Swope-Farr via email, swopefarr@yahoo.com. 
 
In addition, we ask that youth pastors or designated person submit names of all youth who 
plan to take part in the Old and New Testament recitement at the YPA no later than July 
24th, 2022 so that we may plan accordingly. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact Deaconess Telashay Swope-Farr.  
 
We encourage all youth to participate in this event as having the opportunity to explore God’s 
word is informative for your spiritual walk with God. We look forward to seeing each of you 
at the young people’s assembly.  
 
 
Best Regards,  

Bishop Renile Smith 
Bishop Renile Smith, President 
National Youth Convocation/Young People’s Assembly 
443-473-2036 
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